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I am in agreement with the proposal to change zoning RU5 to RU5s for file:Z22/05 491 Killarney Way.

Best regards and a positive forward movement towards a better future after such a devastating loss. All the best to
the young family who is rebuilding.

Kind Regards,

Angie Schroeder

Killarney Place rd.
Vernon BC V1H 2C9


